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BRIDGE REOPENED  – FM 147@BIG CREEK – Falls County   
 

 

  
  

 

August 30, 2018 

WACO – The Texas Department of Transportation (TxDOT) has reopened the Farm to 

Market 147 Bridge@Big Creek, east of Marlin.    

A recent bridge inspection, identified bridge columns needing repair, prompted an 

immediate closure on August 24.  TxDOT is currently developing plans for repairs 

but has reopened the bridge with a Load Zone Posting of 37000 lbs. Gross weight, 

with a 28000 lbs. Tandem Axle restriction. The load zoning of the bridge will remain 

in place until repairs can be affected. 

Motorists are encouraged to obey posted weight restriction and speed limits, 

avoid distracted driving and exercise safety whenever traveling.   

 

## 

 

The Texas Department of Transportation is responsible for maintaining 80,000 miles of road and for supporting aviation, rail, and public transportation across the state. TxDOT and its 

12,000 employees are committed to working with others to provide safe and reliable transportation solutions for Texas by maintaining a safe system, addressing congestion, 

connecting Texas communities, and being a Best in Class state agency. Find out more at txdot.gov. “Like” us on Facebook and follow us on Twitter/TxDOTWacoPIO. 
 

Maintain a Safe System  •  Address Congestion  •  Best-in-Class State Agency  •  Connect Texas Communities  
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